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Hurricane Sandy 

 

Due to the impact of Hurricane Sandy on the New York/New Jersey Metropolitan Area, most 
HomeBridge systems are currently down.   

The HomeBridge website and email systems are unavailable due to the loss of power, however our 
phone system is operational.  At this time, HomeBridge is unable to fund or close loans. 

HomeBridge will issue updates via Bulletins throughout the day as new information becomes available. 

 

 

 

 

 


